
 

 

 

 
 

• At BH we pride ourselves on having a group of caring teachers, LSAs and general school staff. All the 
people who work at BH care- we want the best for your children. We do however make mistakes, as we 
are human. This is not done with any malice or intent. If we do fall short of any standards set, please 
contact the school and ask for the pastoral team. The team consists of Mrs Raja Khan, Mrs Rullay, Miss 
Preston and Mrs Janjua. They are there to help. If they can’t, it then comes to me. We are one team at 
Broad Heath and we will listen but you must also listen to us as well. 
 

• Mrs Shergill who was the Reception teacher last year, has had a baby boy. Both mother and baby are well. 
 

 

• CHILDREN IN NEED DAY- Friday 19th November- come in yellow tops and /or CIN tee 
shirts/headwear. Donations are voluntary. 
 

• The boys writing competition was a success and we all went to Birmingham. It is now the turn of 
the girls and their prize will be ice skating. 

 

• We have had lots of lovely trips this term. The children are loving going out and gaining new 
knowledge and skills. It is great to get back to some sort of normality. All trips are on the school 
calendar on the website and have departure and ETA times on.  

 

• Saturday activity clubs are happening- again this is FREE and further details can be sought from 
Mr. Rawlings and Miss Shilton who run the clubs. PE kit must be worn. 

 

• We break up for Christmas on THURSDAY 16th December at the normal time. Holidays in term 
time will Lead to a fine depending on the length of unauthorised absence. Previous days missed 
and learning will be taken into account when judgements are made, so coming to school every 
day is important. 

 

• We will be having a Christmas dinner on Wednesday 15th December. If packed lunches would 
like one, the cost is £2 and money must be sent to the office by December 1st. 

 

• Dec 1st- Nursery applications will be online for September 22. 
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